Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825 .
603.664.0195
barrpland@metrocast.net

barrplan@@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
April 25, 2018

Michael & Lisa M. McMahon
139 Stage Road
Hampstead, NH 03841

Christopher Berry

Berry Surveying and Engineering
335 Second Crown Point Road
Barrington, NH 03825

Re:  234-35-V-18-Design Review {Owners: Michael H. & Lisa M. McMahon) Request by applicant
for a design review for a 22 unit townhouse style development off of Franklin Pierce Highway
(aka Route 9)(Map 234, Lot 35) west of the Route 125 intersection. BY: Chris Berry; berry
Surveying & Engineering, 335 Second Crown Point Road, Barrington, NH 03825

Dear applicant;

This is to inform you thaf the Barrington Planning Board at its Aprit 17, 2018 meeting CONTINUED
design review to the May 15, 2018 meeting for the application referenced above.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

%Z@LWJ%M%)

Marcia J. Gasses _
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

cC: file



